




Greater Cincinnati Water Works - Enhanced Lead Program- Understanding Water Quality within Schools 1

SAMPLE 
# SCHOOL

SAMPLE 
DATE

SAMPLE 
TIME SAMPLE NAME

PARAMETER 
CODE AMOUNT

GCWW 
COMMENTS/REVIEW/ 
RECOMMENDATIONS 
REGARDING RESULTS

CCE1
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:15 CCE-BASEMENT-ARTRM-SINK-CCE1 Lead, ppb 2.45

Lead detected; less than 
15ppb action level. Review 
3Ts Guidelines to 
understand options to 
further reduce the risk of 
lead.

CCE2
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:16 CCE-BASEMENT-UNIRR-LSINK-CCE2 Lead, ppb 2.41

Lead detected; less than 
15ppb action level. Review 
3Ts Guidelines to 
understand options to 
further reduce the risk of 
lead.

CCE3
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:20 CCE-BASEMENT-UNIRR-RSINK-CCE3 Lead, ppb 1.54

Lead detected; less than 
15ppb action level. Review 
3Ts Guidelines to 
understand options to 
further reduce the risk of 
lead.

CCE4
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:47 CCE-BASEMENT-KITCHEN-HANDSINK-CCE4 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE5
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:49 CCE-BASEMENT-KITCHEN-UTILITYSINK-CCE5 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE6
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:50 CCE-BASEMENT-KITCHENWASH-LUTILITYSINK-CCE6 Lead, ppb 1.39

Lead detected; less than 
15ppb action level. Review 
3Ts Guidelines to 
understand options to 
further reduce the risk of 
lead.
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CCE7
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:51 CCE-BASEMENT-KITCHENWASH-RUTILITYSINK-CCE7 Lead, ppb 2.13

Lead detected; less than 
15ppb action level. Review 
3Ts Guidelines to 
understand options to 
further reduce the risk of 
lead.

CCE8
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:10 CCE-BASEMENT-CAFE-IM-CCE8 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE9
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:56 CCE-BASEMENT-CAFEGIRLSRR-LSINK-CCE9 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE10
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:57 CCE-BASEMENT-CAFEGIRLSRR-MSINK-CCE10 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE11
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:59 CCE-BASEMENT-CAFEGIRLSRR-RSINK-CCE11 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE12
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:02 CCE-BASEMENT-CAFEBOYSRR-LSINK-CCE12 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE13
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:05 CCE-BASEMENT-CAFEBOYSRR-RSINK-CCE13 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE14
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:10 CCE-BASEMENT-CAFE-DF-CCE14 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE15
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:25 CCE-FL1-TEACHERLOUNGE-SINK-CCE15 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE16
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:30 CCE-FL1-HALLWAYNEARGYM-DF-CCE16 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE17
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:32 CCE-FL1-GIRLSRRNEARGYM-LSINK-CCE17 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE18
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:34 CCE-FL1-GIRLSRRNEARGYM-MSINK-CCE18 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level
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CCE19
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:37 CCE-FL1-GIRLSRRNEARGYM-RSINK-CCE19 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE20
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:21 CCE-FL1-HALLWAYNEARNURSEOFF-DF-CCE20 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE21
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:18 CCE-FL1-HALLWAYNEARDEVELOPOFF-DF-CCE21 Lead, ppb 6.33

Lead detected; less than 
15ppb action level. Review 
3Ts Guidelines to 
understand options to 
further reduce the risk of 
lead.

CCE22
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 8:15 CCE-FL1-DEVELOPMENTOFFRRR-SINK-CCE22 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE23
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:38 CCE-FL2-HALLWAYNEARMSPHILLIPS26-DF-CCE23 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE24
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:40 CCE-FL2-SCIENCERM-SINK-CCE24 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE25
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:52 CCE-FL2-BOYSRR-LSINK-CCE25 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE26
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:54 CCE-FL2-BOYSRR-RSINK-CCE26 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE27
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:42 CCE-FL2-GIRLSRR-LSINK-CCE27 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE28
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:44 CCE-FL2-GIRLSRR-MSINK-CCE28 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level

CCE29
Corryville Catholic 

Elementary
11/23/2016 9:46 CCE-FL2-GIRLSRR-RSINK-CCE29 Lead, ppb <1 Less than detection level
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